## John D. Carpenter Legislative Fiscal Officer

## STATE OF LOUISIANA LEGISLATIVE FISCAL OFFICE BATON ROUGE

Post Office Box 44097 Capitol Station Baton Rouge, Louisiana 70804 Phone: 225.342.7233 Fax: 225.342.7243

TO:

The Honorable Clay Schexnayder, Speaker of the House of Representatives

Honorable Members of the House of Representatives

FROM:

John D. Carpenter, Legislative Fiscal Officer

Evan J. Brasseaux, LFO Staff Director

DATE:

May 26, 2020

SUBJECT:

House Rule 7.19, HB 681 Engrossed

Pursuant to House Rule 7.19, the Legislative Fiscal Office (LFO) is required to submit a report to the House of Representatives, which indicates whether the Revenue Sharing Bill appropriates one-time money. The Legislative Fiscal Office has determined there is no one-time money in HB 681 Engrossed.

If you have any questions about any of the information presented in this memo, please contact me by email at <a href="mailto:carpenterj@legis.la.gov">carpenterj@legis.la.gov</a> or by phone at 225-342-7233.